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We would like to thank you for spending your time visiting 
us. It was our pleasure as we enjoyed many inspiring 
conversations.

We celebrated the 30th anniversary of the AERO show 
by inviting a legend: Margrit Waltz, the queen of ferry 
flights with the TBM, who marked her 960th crossing of 
the Atlantic in a TBM 960, which she is qualifying as the 
ultimate model she has flown since serial number 5. 

More information about our products and services,  please 
feel free to contact us at: info@swissflyaero.com

Daher/SwissFly Aero near you: THANK YOU

We are looking forward to welcome you on the next event 
scheduled on the 9th of June. 
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